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Good morning, Functional Council Members!
 
As discussed yesterday, we’re going to try a little something different for testing and
communication this time around.
 
The FFC page has a calendar of FFC activities and links, as well as the link to the Forum.  The
link to the FFC page is HERE. 
 

 
When you click on the forum, you can log in, set your own password and then access the
posts we have there.  The forum is organized with several sub-forums already, to see posts in
those, just click on the blue text for the one you want to open.
 

https://oris.jhu.edu/ffc-page/
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Angel has posted a document called “Smartsheet” under the “Record your Testing Results.” 
Smartsheet is an excel-like spreadsheet with all sorts of enhanced functions that will help us
communicate and track testing activities. 
 
She’s created an example of how we’d like you to use the sheet in the first line. You will
choose the items you want to test, line by line.  If it passes/fails or you’re unsure, enter your
name in the appropriate column to show that it’s been tested. 
 

 
If you’re not sure, or just want to say something, enter comments in the first column by clicking
in the first column to open these options:
 

   
 

Click on the chat icon to begin a new chat; this also will keep a running commentary on the
issue and record who is making comments (that helps us communicate back with you). 
Once a chat is opened for an issue, just click on that chat bubble to view the comment
and/or add your own.
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These instructions also have been pasted into the post with the Smartsheet for your
convenience. 
 
This process is new for us, too, so if something is not working with the forum, or something
could be structured better, please let me know! 
 
Again, thanks for your time and hard work!
 
Regards,
 

Ellen Morthole
 

 
 
 

https://oris.jhu.edu/

